
ARE YOU STARTING 

TESTOSTERONE 

THERAPY? 

UCSD researchers are looking for transgender 

and gender­diverse individuals starting 

testosterone to participate in a study about 

bleeding patterns and other side effects. 

You could be eligible to participate in this 

research study whether or not you are also 

planning on using a progestin hormone. You 

will answer text message surveys about 

bleeding patterns and treatment satisfaction. 

Participants will be eligible for gift card 

compensation. 

If you are interested, call/text us at 

858-329-4464 or email 

familyplanningresearch@health.ucsd.edu  

to see if you qualify! 




